
Welcome to First 
Grade! 

 
Dear Parents of New First Graders, 

 
Wow! It’s almost time for another school year to begin. Can you                         

believe your child is a first grader now? We are so excited to begin a                             
new school year with our new family. Below are supplies your child                       
should have to successfully begin the year. Please label all of your child’s                         
supplies. 
 

● Earbuds 
● Pencils (sharpened would be great!) 
● 2 small glue sticks or 1 large 
● 4 black, fine print dry erase markers 
● Box of 24 crayons 
● A two-pocket folder of your choice 

 
Please note that some of these supplies, along with those supplied by                         

the school tend to only last a short time. Therefore, some donations                       
that are ALWAYS appreciated include: 
 

● Tissues 
● Disinfecting wipes 
● Dry erase markers 
● Glue sticks 

 
 
We look forward to meeting you and having a wonderful school year! 
 

 
Thank you! 

The First Grade Teachers 
Mrs. Hanson, , Mrs. Gum, Ms. Maitski, and Mrs. Miller (formerly Miss 

Getz) 


